
Location:
Old Post Office Pavilion
230 South 5th Street 
El Centro, CA 92243

Date:
Thursday, February 20, 2014

Time:
6:00 - 7:30 pm

For More Information 
Contact:
Jim Minnick
Interim Director

Imperial County Planning 
and Development Services

(760) 482-4236

jimminnick@co.imperial.ca.us

www.nafelcentrojlus.com

Third Public Workshop Scheduled
Save the Date:   Thursday, February 20, 2014

YOUR INPUT MATTERS!
You are invited to a public workshop regarding planning 
around NAF El Centro.

Second public 
meeting 
(November 18, 
2013)

Imperial County, in association with the cities of El Centro and Imperial and NAF El 
Centro, is preparing a Joint Land Use Study (JLUS) to assess land use impacts and 
address compatibility planning around Naval Air Facility (NAF) El Centro and its ranges.

You are invited to attend the third public workshop to learn more about the JLUS 
planning process.  At this workshop, we will present the military compatibility areas 
developed through the JLUS process, JLUS Report and Strategies, and provide the 
public an opportunity to share their ideas about workable solutions that could address 
the NAF El Centro JLUS issues.

You are encouraged to join us at this workshop to learn more about the progress of this 
planning process and provide your input on the JLUS Report and Strategies.

Si usted requiere esta información en español, por favor de llamar al (760) 482-4236.


